
 

 

 

Midsummer Vintage, Classic & Sports Car Run 

Sunday 25th June 2023 
 

The Sporting Car Club of Norfolk invites you to join us for our annual 
Midsummer Vintage, Classic & Sports Car Run. 

This year’s run will start at Whitwell & Reepham Station 
and will finish near Long Stratton. 

The route will be about 60 – 70 miles long.   

This is not a speed event; it is designed to be a leisurely drive through the countryside in Classic 
Cars and Sports Cars. Well behaved dogs on leads are welcomed this year. 

You do not need to be a member of the Sporting Car Club of Norfolk to enter this event. 

 At the start you will be supplied with a Rally Plate for your car and a Route Book (and map) in our 
popular easy-to-follow format.  

Free tea or coffee and a bacon roll will be available at the start for two people per car. 

A gift will be presented to every car that completes the run.  

There should be sufficient time for you to enjoy the various sites of interest along the way and to 
also enjoy what we have arranged for you at the finish. 

The opening date for entries is 9am on Saturday 11th March 2023. 

A link to the on-line entry form will be found on the club website at:   
www.sccon.co.uk/html/classic/classic.html 

A paper entry form can be requested by contacting the Entries Secretary.  

The closing date for entries is 9pm on Sunday 18th June 2023.  

We will try to acknowledge entries by e-mail during the week of receiving your entry.  

Final instructions will be sent out during the week before the event. 

We look forward to meeting you for an enjoyable day's motoring. 

   

Event Manager 
Martin Newson     
01502 716 280 
classic@sccon.co.uk 
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